
 
Morning Announcements 

     Wednesday, March 7, 2018  
 

1. Baseball open gym will be tomorrow and Friday this week.  
2. REMINDER:  All baseball players need to get their forms in this week and money in by next 

week. 
3. SENIORS:  Local scholarships are due on Friday in the office. 
4. There will be a spectator bus to the Boys Basketball Sectional Semi Final on Thursday at 7:00 

p.m.  The cost is $10, which also includes your game ticket.  The bus will leave at 4:30.  The 
spectator bus is open to anyone,  Students younger than 6th grade must be accompanied by 
an adult to ride the spectator bus.  The deadline for signing up for the spectator bus is 
Wednesday at 3:00 p.m.  

5. Students participating in District Forensics on Saturday, March 10th, should be at the school at 
7:00 a.m. 

6. There is a student-led faith club meeting every Thursday morning at 7:15 a.m. in Mrs. Giese’s 
room.  All are welcome! 

7. If you are the youngest child in your family, please stop in the office and pick up a Taylor 
County Emergency Response Plan folder to take home. 

8. Happy Belated Birthday to Jonathan DeRosia! 
 

Lunch 
Hamburger on a Bun 
French Fries 
Green Beans 
The Garden Spot 
Peaches 
Pears 


